

THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I MONDAY 14 SEPTEMBER 2020













## CHOIR FLASHBACK

## **Cheekyroos Album is Released!**

Way back in 2015, our Junior Choir was involved in a recording project for a Swedish children's album, called 'CHEEKYROOS'.

They spent a few days recording at REC Studios in the Sydney CBD, and had an excellent time and invaluable learning experience learning how to record in a professional environment. Mrs Lianne Brown, our vocal tutor Mrs Francesca Olsen, and Mr Mark, worked with the students to prepare them for this initiative.

Five years later, we have now finally received the master copies of the CD (the project was put on hold for various reasons). Now, the students can enjoy looking back and reflecting on this experience, listening to how their voices have changed, and enjoying the photos featured in the CD from when they were back in Junior School!

We enjoyed a little celebration at recess last week to acknowledge all their efforts. Well done to all the singers involved in this project – great memories created here for a lifetime.

## **Mr Byron Mark**

Director of Ensembles